


 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  April 28, 2017 

RE:  Naming of Classrooms on TCC Main Campus 

 

 

The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the following classrooms to honor 
an investments made by donors to support the FIRST CLASS Project – a project that provides 
funds for classroom renovations.   
 

We have consulted with each donor and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee 
Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the naming:  
 

ACC 221 – The PJCMM Classroom 

CH130 – Andrews Crabtree Knox & Longfellow Classroom 

CT257 – Mainline Information Systems Classroom 

EN 135 – The Donna & Jimmie Callaway Classroom 

FPA 125 – The Barbara & Ted Judd Classroom 

HSS 108 – Costopoulos Kubiak Family Classroom 

SM 124 – The Mitchell Family Classroom 

SM 209 – Aegis Business Technologies Classroom 

TPP 206 – Thomson Brock Luger & Co. Classroom 

 


